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Dear Parents/Carers 

Castle Donington College Uniform 

I wish to extend my sincere thanks to all families who have responded so quickly and positively 

towards our drive to raise uniform standards. 

Since my last communication with you, I have also had the opportunity to reinforce our 

expectations with all pupils via SLT (Senior Leadership Team) Assemblies. The links to our 

uniform page and policy are below for your convenience.  

https://www.cdcollege.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1211&type=pdf 

https://www.cdcollege.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=31 

Our uniform policy also prescribes the key equipment all pupils should attend College with 

each day.  

All pupils have now been fully informed of the support available to them along with the 

escalation process, detailed below: 

Improve – Form Tutor will make contact home to remind of our expectations. 

Move – Head of Year will make contact home to reinforce our expectations. 

Remove – Sanction issued.   

All Form Tutors and Heads of Year will be addressing any issues during Tutor Time each 

morning.  

Please do not be offended if we feel the need to contact you. 

I appreciate your support in ensuring that standards at Castle Donington College are as we all 

expect. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr P Daly  

Assistant Principal  
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